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 Fountain in Church Grounds 

Safety Notice 

We would like to remind parents 

that we cannot be held responsible 

for any accidents resulting from 

children climbing and throwing 

objects into the fountain.  We would 

ask parents to refrain from allowing 

their children run around 

unsupervised at the fountain. 

________________________ 

Bank Holiday Monday 

There will be only one morning Mass 

on Monday 7
th
 May at 10am after 

which church will close.  

________________________ 

 

Apostolate of Our Lady of Fatima 

Will celebrate the 90th anniversary of 

the apparitions at Fatima with Mass in 

the Pro-Cathedral on Sunday 13
th

 May 

at 2.15 pm.  Full details can be found 

in the Church porch.   

___________________________ 

Marian movement of Priests 

A cenacle will be held on 2
nd

 

Thursday, 10
th

 May at 7.45 pm in 

Kimmage Manor Oratory followed by 

Mass at 8 pm. 

Legion of Mary 

A Mass will be offered in the 

Dominican Priory, Tallaght at 8 pm on 

Friday May 11
th

 to commemorate the 

life of Edel Quinn.  Rosary and Legion 

prayers will be recited at 7.40 pm.  Fr. 

Brian McKevitt OP will speak on the 

life of Edel.  All welcome to attend. 

First Holy Communion  

The Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion will be celebrated here 

Next Saturday May 12
th

 There will 

be no 10am Mass on that Day instead 

we will have Mass at 9.00am  

+ 

Recently Deceased 

Vera Bass 

Mary Kennedy 

Padraig Blake 

Anthony McGuire 

Maura Casey 

Stephen Nevin 

Sean Lloyd 

John McGovern 

 

Anniversaries 

Martin Cassidy 

Paula Murphy 

Rita Towell 

Paraic Joyce 

James Oglesby 

Jerry Maguire 

Thomas & Patrick Moran 

Michael Marnane 

Eleanor O’Friel 

Mary Doogan 

 

Rest in Peace 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

Do you have any free time on 

Monday mornings?  If so would you 

be willing to help our weekly team 

of Church cleaners who are looking 

for new members to help with the 

cleaning of the Church.  Any help 

would be appreciated.  If you feel 

you can be of assistance please come 

along after 10 am Mass on any 

Monday morning (except Bank 

Holiday Monday) when cleaning 

takes place on Tuesday.   

The Next Children’s Mass will be 

celebrated here on Sunday 13
th

 May  

This Mass will specially involve the 

Children who have made their First 

Holy Communion this year  

St. Vincent de Paul 

The St. Vincent de Paul hospital  

Visitation committee is seeking new 

members.  They meet every Sunday in 

Bru Chaoimhin, Cork St. They help 

hospital patients who are without 

visitors, lonely, worried or without 

funds.  Ph: Elizabeth 4610671 

(evenings) 

Or Eddie 2885935 (evenings). 

_________________________ 

BREAST CANCER 

The Irish Breast Cancer Campaign will 

hold their AGM on Saturday 12
th
 May 

at 11.30 am in Buswell’s Hotel, Dublin 

2.  There will also be an information 

session which is open to the general 

public.  The theme is ‘Moving On – 

Discovering your new normal’.  

Contact us at edi@iol.ie or Ph. 

4960198 for further information.   

 

LECTIO DIVINA 

Due to the Bank Holiday there will be 

no Lectio meeting on Monday 7th May.  

Meeting will resume on Monday 14
th
  

. 

CHURCH 

It has come to our attention that a 

number of children from our local 

schools are using the church as a rat 

run in the afternoons after school 

running and screaming through the 

church.  We would ask parents to 

request their children not to run 

through the Church after school.  

Any child found running through 

the Church will be reported to the 

school and their parents informed.  

As a result of this behaviour we 

have had to lock the Rossmore 

entrance after morning Mass.  We 

apologise for any inconvenience this 

may cause our parishioners.   

Thank You 

The warm welcome that I received 

from so many people at the function 

in St. Jude’s Club recently to mark 

my retirement was overwhelming.  I 

wish to sincerely thank every one 

who was present and those who 

could not make it for a great 

surprise and for your extravagant 

gifts.  May I express my 

appreciation also to my colleague 

and friend, Dr. Ahmed Ajina and to 

many others for their kind words on 

the night and to the Organising 

Committee for all their work in 

making it such a pleasant and 

enjoyable evening for myself and my 

family. 

 

I was lucky to have had so many 

wonderful patients during my years 

of practice in Templeogue and the 

generosity and kindness shown 

towards me will always remain with 

me.  

 

Thank you all. 

Denis O’Sullivan. 

 

PIONEER ASSOCIATION 

MEMBERS RAFFLE  

Pioneer members and friends please 

support our annual raffle.  Tickets on 

sale after all Masses this weekend. 

1st Prize: Holiday for two Austria plus 

€400 spending money. 

 

Tickets cost €1 each.  Book of twelve 

for €10. 

 

Help us promote temperance and 

address abuse of alcohol in all sections 

of our society. 


